
NORTHPORT-EAST NORTHPORT UFSD 
NORTHPORT, NEW YORK 11768 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please be aware of the immunization requirement for school 

entrance/attendance in September 2011 related to tetanus, diphtheria, pertussis 

and varicella. 

 

● All children born on or after January 1, 1994 and enrolling in grades 6 

through 10 for the 2011-2012 school year will require one dose Tdap 

vaccine. 

 

● All children born on or after January 1, 1998 or born on or after January 1, 

1994 and enrolling in grades 6 through 12 for the 2011-2012 school year will 

require one dose of Varicella (Chickenpox) vaccine. 

 

Please send proof of the required immunization to your child’s school nurse by 

September 1, 2011. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the health office. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
The School Nurse 


